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The meeting of the Finance Section of the Finance and Capital Committee of the Board of Trustees was called to 
order by Vice Chair Weiss on the eleventh floor of the Administrative Tower at approximately 5:10 p.m.   
 
Finance & Capital  
Committee members  
Present:    Linda Green, Chair 

Edward Powers 
      
 
Trustees also  
in attendance:  Kathy Weiss, Vice Chair, appointed ad hoc to the Finance & Capital Committee  
 Therese Russell, Student Trustee, appointed ad hoc to the Finance & Capital Committee 
                
Also in attendance: President Keen 
   VPs Conzatti, Murray, Muscarella, Reznik 
   AVP Friedman-S. 
   Comptroller Izquierdo 
   Procurement Director Cappello 
   CIO Lawless 
     
         
* Vice Chair Weiss appointed Trustee Russell ad hoc to the Finance & Capital Committee for the October 10, 
2017 meeting.  
 

        
AGENDA ITEMS  
 
1. Minutes of the Finance Section of the Finance & Capital Committee meeting of September 12, 2017 were 
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funding. Currently, the model includes performance based on how well you can respond to providing graduates in 
areas of high demand.  Performance is not just correlated with graduation rates but is tied to graduation in high  
demand industries.  There was a survey of funding models in community college systems in other states, and 
almost all have a component of performance built into their respective budgetsðsome with 100% performance 
based funding models.  The belief is that this would be the most attractive in changing the funding model in 
community colleges, otherwise the formula drops back to budget based on enrollment.   
 
Short discussion followed regarding transfer students. 
 
President Keen also advised that this working group looked at the number of high school graduates by year into the 
future; they do not think this number will turn around for 10 years. 
 
VP Reznik advised that the number of high school graduates (Nassau County) will drop to 15,000 through 2029 
with a small spike in 2018/2019 over 16,000; however, in 2019-2020 the number will fall below 15,000. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:35 p.m. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Inna Reznik 
       Vice President Finance 


